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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

16 October 2019 

 

It has come to the attention of the Bank of Mauritius that, an individual portraying himself as             
Mr Muhammad-Ameen Mustan and having phone number 58157848 is promising abnormally high 
rates of returns on deposits.  
 

Members of the public are hereby informed that the said Mr Muhammad-Ameen Mustan is not 

licensed by the Bank of Mauritius under the Banking Act 2004 to accept deposits. 

 

The public is, therefore, cautioned not to deal with the abovementioned person. 

 

The public is further informed that a list of financial institutions duly licensed by the  

Bank of Mauritius is available on its website at https://www.bom.mu. 

Caution against Financial Scam 
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